
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 May 2020 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
I am sure like me, many of you will have watched the Prime Minister’s address to the nation yesterday 
evening.  You will have heard the Prime Minister indicating that the Government believes it may be in a 
position to implement a phased re-opening of schools from 1 June, starting with pupils in Reception and 
Year 1.  This is part of the Government’s conditional plan which it says will remain under regular review.  
 
At this stage we cannot answer all your undoubted questions. We are waiting to receive more information 
from the Government about what this means for our school. In the short-term, nothing has changed.  You 
will be provided with further information in the coming days and weeks once we are able to do so. 
  

 
 
Thank you for your support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head of School  

 


